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Welcome Parents of the 2022-2023 CHS Theatre and Choral students! 

We are the Cuthbertson High Arts Organizational Support parent boosters, better known as CHAOS. 

CHAOS is the parent booster organization for the Cuthbertson High School Performing Arts Education 

Department. We support the Theatre and Choral programs by helping our CHS students and teachers in 

many ways.   

CHAOS fundraising efforts are an invaluable contribution towards our students’ experiences as they plan, 

practice and perform plays, musicals, chorus concerts, and competitive events throughout the year. 

**Become a CHAOS Booster Member! 

For just $20.00 per family you will be able to take advantage of some great perks: 

• Purchase tickets to performances before they are available to the general public. 

• Choose your seats for each performance. 

• 10% off each ticket purchased. 

• CHAOS Car Magnet. 

• Your donation will help the students have the best Theatre and Chorus 

experience possible. 

To become a CHAOS Booster Member, go to this “On The Stage” link:                                          

OR you can also visit our website: www.chschaos.org, then click ‘Membership’. 

Importantly, the Cuthbertson Performing Arts Education Program relies on parent involvement 

throughout the school year to ensure that all the Theatre and Choral program needs are met. There are 

so many fun ways to be involved – Volunteers are needed for chaperones, set builders, seamstresses, 

planning and serving meals, box office, and many more.  We even need volunteers that are looking ahead 

to be the leaders of the CHAOS boosters in the future! 

It takes the ENTIRE Cuthbertson Theatre and Choral village to enhance and support our programs with the 

resources needed for a thriving performing arts education program.  And we thank those parents that 

have volunteered in the past.  We greatly appreciate you all and look forward to seeing each of you again 

very soon! 

Keep an eye out for more information coming soon detailing various volunteer opportunities so you can 

get involved!  If you have questions about VOLUNTEERING please reach out to us at:  

Cuthbertson.chaos@gmail.com.  

With your involvement and support, the 2022-23 school year will be another fantastic year for the CHS 

Theatre and Choral Department Programs! 

Thank you all, 

The CHAOS Booster Executive Board 
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